
From: "BCS Executive Committee" <executive@bcscle.org> 
Date: July 9, 2010 4:50:46 AM EDT 
Subject: Sad News 
 
Dear All, 
 
With deep regret we announce the untimely demise of Mr. Kumar Dey, ex-member of our Bengali Cultural 
Society. He is survived by his wife Mrs. Yvette Dey and four young children. We pray to God that his soul rest in 
peace. Our full sympathy and condolence goes for the family and may God give them enough strength to 
overcome such a great loss. 
 
The family invites all members of our Bengali Cultural Society, Cleveland to attend the memorial service to pay 
respect to the departed soul. The memorial service will take place at *3PM on Sunday, the 11th July. 
 
Venue: Calhoun Funeral Home, 17010 Lake Shore Blvd, Cleveland, Ohio 44110, Ph#: 216-738-0300. 
 
Sincerely, 
BCS Executive Committee, 2010 


